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February is now over, but what a welcome in to March it has 

been!  

We hope it has now been the last of the snow and we can finally 

start celebrating some sunshine and light mornings and evenings.  

 

Dates for the Diary 

Haircuts 

Jenny our hairdresser 

is next coming in on 

Wednesday 25th April 

at 9am 

If your child does not 

do a Wednesday, you 

are most welcome to 

bring your child in to 

have their haircut. 

Please speak to 

reception to arrange a 

time and for a request 

form. These will be sent 

out nearer to the time 

of Jenny coming in.  

 

----- 

Nursery Closing Dates 

Good Friday 

Friday 30th March 

Easter Monday  

Monday 2nd April 

 

------ 

School Release Date 

Monday 16th April 

----- 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Achievements 

Willows- Joe can now crawl forward with confidence. Lexi is growing in 

confidence and can stand unaided for 5 seconds and can get to her 

feet without the support of furniture. Aurora is doing well in our 

Willow Room and will now seek comfort from staff.  

Maples- Max has now started to feed himself at mealtimes, Raphy has 

settled really well in to Maple Room and is enjoying his new 

surroundings. Ryan is doing great with his eating and Jack has begun to 

take steps unaided at home and at nursery.  

Elms- Thea can count to 5, Ethan has learnt his Key Person’s name and 

is beginning to name all his peer’s names. Olivia and Thomas’s 

communication is developing by the day.  

Oaks- Oscar is doing brilliantly with writing his name, Betty is 

continuing her Potty-Training journey and doing well, Zachary and 

Alycia have done fantastically settling in to their new room.  

Well done all! 

 

 
Congratulations 

We would like to 

congratulate Lorna and 

her partner Jay on the 

birth of Bella Raye 

Browne who was born 

on Sunday 18th 

February. 

Welcome to the world 

Lynton Lady number 4! 

 

 

 

Staff Member of the Month 

Charlotte Gant  

 

 

 

 

We would like to congratulate Charlotte 

Gant who is in our Willow Room on being our 

Staff Member of the month. Charlotte will 

always arrive with a smile and is such a hard 

worker!  
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Learning at Home 

Over the next few weeks we will be 

sending out a learning at home sheet. This 

will detail any development stages or ‘next 

steps’ of which we are focusing on with 

your child. We would love your feedback 

and participation with this project which 

will give us the opportunity to support 

your children within their developmental 

journey. 

 

Hello’s and Goodbye’s 

We say Goodbye and Good Luck to Arlo and his 

family in our Maple Room. 

We wish you all the luck on your new 

adventure! 

We welcome this month to Ferne and Matilda 

to our Willow Room. We look forward to 

meeting you and starting your journey with us 

here at Lynton House.  

We would also like to welcome to Lynton 

House, Lauren Parker who will be joining our 

team at the end of the month. 

 

Staff Updates  

We would like to congratulate both Emma Kerbey and Shannon Sullivan on their recent promotions 

to the deputy position in both Elms and Oaks. They are both very excited to take on their senior 

positions within their rooms and we know they will fantastic. 

Well done Emma and Shannon!  

We would also like to congratulate Annalise Cabrera who has recently competed her level 2 

qualification. Annalise is now looking on to completing her Level 3 in Childcare and Education. Also, 

huge congratulations to Loretta who has now completed her Level 3 in Management. They have both 

worked so hard to reach their goals and as well as working a full week have completed their 

qualifications in their own time and deserve a huge well done!  

 House Keeping 

Extra Days  

Please be aware that the nursery is running 

full to capacity within all rooms for the 

foreseeable future. If you are aware of any 

extra days of which you may require, please do 

let us know in advance and we will be able to 

let you know if we will have anything available. 

Holiday Dates 

Please can all parents let reception know of 

any dates of children’s holidays, this will help 

us to calculate whether we have any extra 

days available and to see our expected 

registration on given days. 

Thank you in advance  

Front/Back Door 

Please can we ask parents with older siblings 

for their children to please not stand on the 

ridge at the front entrance to press the 

doorbell. This is due to health and safety as 

the fall from the ridge could cause significant 

harm.  

We hope that the new buttons we have 

recently fitted to the front and back doors 

will help with this and do stress to all that the 

buttons are in no way connected to the 

mechanisms of which open the door.  

We also hope this eases the sibling’s 

disagreements of who gets to press the 

button and the juggling of bags and lifting the 

children up!  
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